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ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

Invitation to First Annual Departmental Business Support Seminar for the 

Department of Food Technology 

 
Members of the University community are hereby informed that the Department of 

Food Technology, Faculty of Technology is inviting you to its First Annual 

Departmental Business Support Seminar with the theme: “Setting up Small Scale Food 

Related Businesses by Final Year Students of Food Technology”. 

This is part of the efforts of the Department to assist prospective graduates to become 

Job Creators (rather than job seekers) with enhanced contribution to the Nation’s 

Gross Domestic Product (GDP). 

The seminar is scheduled to hold as follows: 

Date: Wednesday, 18 October, 2023 

Time: 10.00 a. m. 

Venue: Seminar Room, Department of Food Technology 

You are cordially invited. 

Thank you.  

 

 

Ganiyu O.  Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  
Registrar/Secretary to Council 

 

 


